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Term 2 Update 

It has certainly been a very different return to school for Term 2 during this extraordinary time 

with the current pandemic situation. 

We hope that all our students and their families had an enjoyable school holiday and managed 

to take advantage of some beautiful weather we had over the Easter break. 

So far all parents have been notified via Seesaw of our school’s plan in supporting students with 

the gradual return to school.  Students will return to school for one day per week from May 11th.  

There has been some fantastic learning that is happening at home and we would like to thank 

all parents and carers who have been supporting their child/ren with completing the learning 

tasks that have been set by their class teachers.  

We appreciate the effort that parents and carers are putting into supporting their child’s     

learning at home.  It has been challenging for everyone and we would like to thank the students 

and their families that have been sending encouraging and positive comments to our staff. 

Thank goodness it is not forever and we are all looking forward to some normality of school     

operation. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s/ren’s class teacher if you have any concerns or 

queries. Keep checking our Seesaw App and carefully read the latest information on COVID-19 

phased approach in returning to full onsite face to face teaching and learning for this term. 

Our school newsletter will now go out on a fortnightly basis. 

We can’t wait for all students to return to school and look forward to presenting our new      

learning and playground area. 
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Thanks to all the parents for 

uploading their comments 

and photos of home learning. 
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Thank you to the families who participated 

in our school ANZAC day commemoration 

during the school holidays. 


